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We are excited to welcome our Little Dwellers back into the Little Dwellers space 
and programing!  To ensure the safety and health of our Little Dwellers attendees 
and staff, Little Dwellers will be implementing the following practices November 15, 
2020.  At this time, all attendees must be registered by a parent/adult caregiver in 
order to attend Little Dwellers. The parent/adult caregiver will provide their 
signature alongside the child’s name during registration each week.  The 
parent/caregiver’s signature acknowledges and agrees to the following practices:  

• A parent/adult caregiver must confirm their Little Dwellers attendee has not 
had symptoms of COVID-19 within the last 14 days.  Symptoms include: fever 
or chills, cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, fatigue, muscle or 
body aches, headache, new loss of taste or smell, sore throat, congestion or 
runny nose, nausea or vomiting, diarrhea. 

o The Little Dweller attendee will receive a wristband once the screening 
process is completed. 

• All Little Dwellers staff members will wear a face covering while serving during 
Little Dwellers.  Face coverings are optional for Little Dwellers attendees.  

**Face coverings include, but are not limited to, face mask, face shield, neck gaiter** 
• Outside items (food, beverages, toys, etc.) are not permitted inside the Little 

Dwellers room. 

• Little Dwellers attendees will be seated at a table for all Little Dwellers 
activities. 

o If a Little Dweller attendee is unable to comply, he/she will be returned 
to their parent/adult caregiver by a Little Dwellers staff member. 

• At the completion of Little Dwellers, the Little Dweller attendee will be 
returned to their parent/adult caregiver by one of the Little Dwellers staff 
members. 

o Caregivers will not be permitted into the Little Dwellers room. 

• If any Little Dwellers staff or attendee tests positive for COVID-19 within 
fourteen days of attending Little Dwellers, the primary caregiver will notify 
The Dwelling at thedwellingtx@gmail.com.  
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